
	

28 November 2017 
 
RE: Congratulations 
 
Ivan Moura Campos 
Federal University of Minas Gerais 
Belo Horizonte, Minas Gerais, Brazil 
 
 
Dear Ivan 
 
On behalf of the ICANN Board of Directors, I would like to congratulate you on the honorable 
distinction of Professor Emeritus bestowed upon you by the Federal University of Minas Gerais. 
 
Your work as a director on the ICANN Board had great impact, and I know you will continue to 
make significant contributions to the University. I wish you the best of luck, and I hope our paths 
cross soon.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Cherine Chalaby 
Chairman, Board of Directors 
ICANN 
	


